
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
20 November 2018 

Committee Secretary 
Senate Education and Employment Committees 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600  

 
eec.sen@aph.gov.au 

 
 
 
Subject: Addendum to Navitas response to Higher Education Support (Charges) Bill 2018 and 
Higher Education Support Amendment (Cost Recovery) Bill 2018. 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 
Please consider this email as an addendum to the Navitas submission – Higher Education Support 
(Charges) Bill 2018 and Higher Education Support Amendment (Cost Recovery) Bill 2018.  
 
Navitas notes that our submission implied that all independent higher education providers are listed in 
Table C. As per the Higher Education Support Act 2003, Section 16-22, we acknowledge that this is 
incorrect. However, our substantive argument articulated in the Navitas submission, relating to 
inequity, still applies. 
 
For any further information at this time, please do not hesitate to contact me 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kadi Taylor 
Head of Strategic Engagement and Government Relations 
Navitas Limited 

Higher Education Support Amendment (Cost Recovery) Bill 2018, and the Higher Education Support (Charges) Bill 2018
Submission 8 - Supplementary Submission




